





Dear Dr. Perkins and Gallatin County Board of Education,

I am requesting permission to allow Vikki Finan from Usborne Books to advertise that she will be donating 50% of book sales to our school in book products.  Please see email below for further explanation.

                                                       Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                       Donna Kannady
                                                       Media Specialist
                                                       Gallatin County Elementary

